
Van: Disseldorp-Happel, A.A.M.   

Verzonden: donderdag 5 april 2018 11:34  

Aan: 'goran.marby@icann.org'  

Onderwerp: Confirmation of receipt 
  
The Hague, 5 April 2018 
Our ref.: z2018-05845 
  
Dear Mr. Marby 
  
The Dutch Data Protection Authority (Dutch DPA) confirms receipt of e-mail of 27 March 2018. You will 
be informed as soon as possible. We would like to ask you to mention our reference number z2018-
05700 in all your correspondence. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
  
On behalf of the Dutch Data Protection Authority, 
  
Ms. A. Disseldorp 
Senior Employee Information Management 
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